From: missouri_goldenboy08

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Stop the C&H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 8:59:59 PM

ADEQ leadership,
I have asked our governor to use his power to ensure that the C&H hog facility be denied a

permit. Such a large operation should never have been placed so near Arkansas' crown jewel
the Buffalo National River. ADEQ, you are taking a big risk at the expense of all of us by
allowing this facility to operate on karst near the Buffalo River.

Sincerely,

Doug McKinney

Fayettevile, AR
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